Faculty Senate Meeting Agenda
Thursday, April 22, 2021 — 3:30pm
Zoom
https://longwood-edu.zoom.us/j/99199640233?pwd=THduRmd4YmduV1RKWTRVZm1GWkNIQT09

1. Call to Order
. Action Item: Approve minutes from April 8, 2021 meeting
3. EPC Report — Dr. Bill Abrams
a. Graduate Policy Incompletes
b. Graduate Policy Admissions Appeal
. Election of Chair and Vice Chair of Senate Executive Committee
. Report: Admissions Update —Victoria Kindon
. Election of At-Large members of Senate Executive Committee
. Recognition of Retiring Faculty — Faculty Executive Committee
. Election of At-Large members of Senate Executive Committee (as needed)
10. Action Item: Faculty Resolution Recognizing Longwood Students (See below)
11. Action Item: Faculty Resolution Recognizing Longwood Staff (See below)
12. Announcements
a. Reaffirmation committee — David Shoenthal
b. Teaching and Learning Institute
c. August meeting to revisit COVID-19 policies.
13. New business
14. Adjournments
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Faculty Resolution Recognizing Longwood Students:

Whereas beginning with the return to face-to-face instruction in August 2021 and continuously since, the
students of Longwood University have been actively preventing the spread of COVID-19 through their
community health standards and efforts. The pandemic has changed campus life and prevented many in-
person interactions throughout the year, but in order to ensure the safety and well-being of our community,
students have followed public health guidelines and university standards.

Whereas these efforts have often meant that students had adapt to new modalities for classes, events, and
traditions; they have made these changes to protect others. Students have ensured, throughout the
pandemic, that the spirit of Longwood is strong.

Therefore, be it resolved that the Faculty of Longwood University hereby lauds the students of Longwood
University with our gratitude and praise.

Faculty Resolution Recognizing Longwood Staff:

Whereas beginning in March 2020 the staff of Longwood University has actively worked to prevent the spread
of COVID-19 on campus while ensuring the ongoing education of Citizen Leaders. This pandemic has changed
campus life and prevented many traditional personal interactions. The staff at Longwood has been at the
forefront of adapting to these changes whether it be in assisting faculty in developing classes using new
technology, or assisting students with question and concerns, or just offering comfort to the stressed. We
would like to express our appreciation.

Therefore, be it resolved that the Faculty of Longwood University hereby offers the staff of Longwood
University our gratitude and praise.
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